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FIRE INCIDENT AT FACTORY BUILDING 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of MSM International Limited (the “Company” and together with its 

subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to announce that a fire incident occurred on 2 May 2022 at one of the 

Group’s factory buildings located at Kawasan Perindustrian Kampung Baru Balakong, Seri Kembangan, 

Selangor Darul Ehsan. No casualties were reported. 

 

The factory building is currently rented out to third parties and although a certain amount of damage to 

the factory building is expected, the affected factory building is adequately insured. As such, the 

incident is not expected to have any impact on the Group’s operations or results for the financial year 

ending 31 March 2023.  

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
 
 
CHAN KEE SIENG  
Executive Chairman  
5 May 2022 
 

 
This announcement has been prepared by MSM International Limited (the “Company”) and its contents 
have been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, UOB Kay Hian Private Limited (the “Sponsor”) for 
compliance with the relevant rules of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) 
Listing Manual Section B: Rules of Catalist.  

 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the accuracy, completeness or 
correctness of any of the information, statements or opinions made or reports contained in this 
announcement.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Lance Tan, Senior Vice President, 8 Anthony Road, #01-01, 
Singapore 229957, telephone (65) 6590 6881. 

 


